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St Andrew’s Methodist Primary School
 Year 6

Spring 1              





Hello 


I would like to take this opportunity of wishing you a very Happy New Year. Your children will be learning lots of exciting and interesting new things in the topics covered during this Spring term.





Curriculum Information





In English, the children will be covering a wide range of fiction and non-fiction texts, in preparation for their SATs in May. Text types will include; newspapers, chronological reports, play scripts, adventure stories and poetry. Maths will follow a similar theme and will be based around The New Curriculum topics to ensure all the children are prepared for their KS2 SATs. and the transition to High School.





Shakespeare Week 12th -18th March





The children will be learning about William Shakespeare and some of his plays. The focus will be on Romeo and Juliet followed by Macbeth. We will be using drama to gain an understanding of his work and adapting Macbeth to perform to in class.


Please take a look at the Shakespeare website and register for activities at home.


www.shakespeareweek.org.uk








Science


Evolution and Inheritance


recognise that living things have changed over time and that fossils provide information about living things that inhabited the Earth millions of years ago 


recognise that living things produce offspring of the same kind, but normally offspring vary and are not identical to their parents 


identify how animals and plants are adapted to suit their environment in different ways and that adaptation may lead to evolution. 





Year 6


Family Worship


Assembly





Friday 26th January 2018


9.00a.m.





All welcome








    


KS2 SATs meeting for parents/carers


Tuesday 13th March at 3:30pm


Please make sure you can attend.


  





Topic     Vikings vs Saxons


The Viking and Anglo-Saxon struggle for the Kingdom of England to the time of Edward the Confessor


Your children will explore where the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings came from, how they fought for territory and power, and how their fighting ultimately led to the kingdom of England we know today.


Homework


Homework is now twice a week


Monday to be returned by Wednesday


Friday to be returned on Monday





Thank you for your support. 


Mrs E. Hodgkinson & Mrs Lysons











